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born to sing singing techniques cd and born to sing styles cd are included with the born to sing
book two gifted good looking opera singers from different cultures and opposite sides of the
track in texas discover that falling in love is wonderful but love may not be enough if it
interferes with their dreams of success in the ruthlessly competitive world of opera d j mckay s
dream of singing in european opera houses clashes with his rich daddy s prejudices against such a
sissy career his obsession with beautiful eva villalobos doesn t sit well with his socialite
mother either meanwhile eva strives to help her poor family financially by achieving success on
the stage so what happens when their passion for each other thwarts their dreams how can their
relationship survive three thousand miles of separation will their ambition to succeed kill the
only true love they have ever known the proven revolutionary step by step voice training program
that produces immediate amazing results as it focuses on breath support vibrato range resonance
falsetto registers volume control projection smoothing out the break and building confidence the
authors cover both vocal technique and style breath support upper and lower register popular and
classical music styles and more for the last 44 years the author has been working to bring two
great disciplines together the voice teaching of two outstanding european vocal pedagogues of the
twentieth century professor frederick husler and yvonne rodd marling and the work of f m
alexander who developed the alexander technique the combining of these two techniques provides a
powerful tool for developing and sustaining vocal excellence and vocal health and this book
brings the reader inside the world of both of these remarkable techniques better singing awaits
first published in 1973 born to sing is a monumental undertaking one of the most comprehensive
totally entertaining studies of bird vocalizations ever available it offers a global survey of
modes of singing encompassing more than 5 000 species of singing birds with special analyses of
nearly 200 species with highly developed songs for the professional ornithologist informed
birdwatchers biologists psychologists philosophers and musicologists with a strong interest in
nature presents the life and career of taylor swift from her childhood to becoming a pop
superstar take a walk through the 50s during the time of the birth of rock n roll with willy j as
he rises from the black ghetto of the chicago stockyards to become a world wide star as a singer
and songwriter he starts his journey at just ten years old with a god given wonderful voice and
is discovered while singing amazing grace along the way he experiences the adrenalin e of being a
success and the deep sorrow of losing loved ones and best friends his overwhelming success will
bring him face to face with difficult decisions on this journey readers will also get to know
many of the stars of the rock n roll years muddy waters four lads elvis presley buddy holly
kingston trio howlin wolf patsy cline mahalia jackson ray charles sam phillips a young john
lennon and others responsible for the music that will last forever p 4 of cover song of the angel
sing like the angel you were born to be understand what it means to sing learn how angels really
sing and hear from the source the original extinct tongue of maroucinian and arcadinian in never
before seen original songs from the source you were born to sing and every singing tool is within
you this book teaches you how to use each tool in detail you will create a powerful confident and
beautiful voice learn to overcome the fear of singing discover why you don t like your voice and
how to fix weaknesses and problems relate to inspiring stories of others increase your range
discover your unique natural voice the joy of singing is waiting for you in paperback for the
first time this author s bestselling biography of mario lanza now contains a fabulous new
collection of forty rare photographs drawn from the private collections of lanza s closest friend
terry robinson and the tenor s niece the former actress dolores hart mario lanza was blessed with
one of the great tenor voices of all time a consummate artist whose repertoire recognized no
musical boundaries groomed at the outset for a career on the opera stage lanza instead got
sidetracked into hollywood where his powerful singing and larger than life personality made him
an overnight sensation his films most notably the great caruso and serenade brought the world of
puccini and his contemporaries to countless millions confirming his status as one of the most
exciting entertainers of his day but his staggering successes came at a high price and by the age
of thirty eight he was dead a victim of his own troubled psyche and expansive lifestyle this
richly detailed and definitive examination of mario lanza s life and times warmly endorsed by the
singer s daughter ellisa lanza bregman confronts the tragedy head on revealing in the process a
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man torn apart by inner demons and an unbridled passion for life it also includes the most
exhaustive analysis ever captured in print of lanza s unforgettable career as a recording film
and concert artist a memoir from worldwide singing sensation susan boyle an inspiring story about
overcoming struggles and celebrating triumphs as she achieved her greatest dream in april 2009 a
modest middle aged woman from a village in scotland was catapulted to global fame when the
youtube video of her audition for britain s got talent touched the hearts of millions all over
the world from singing karaoke in local pubs to a live performance with an eighty piece orchestra
in japan s legendary budokan arena and a record breaking debut album susan boyle has become an
international superstar this astonishing transformation has not always been easy for her faced
with all the trappings of celebrity but in the whirlwind of attention and expectation she has
always found calm and clarity in music susan was born to sing now for the first time she tells
the story of her life and the challenges she has struggled to overcome with faith fortitude and
an unfailing sense of humor a biography of the renowned gospel singer who hoped through her art
to break down some of the barriers between black and white people a biography of the renowned
gospel singer who hoped through her art to break down some of the barriers between black and
white people an examination of worldviews religious belief and ritual as seen through the musical
performances of one afro american baptist church in a small black community in rural mississippi
let the church sing music and worship in a black mississippi community is based on years of
fieldwork by an irish ethnomusicologist who examines in more detail than ever before how various
facets of the clear creek citizens worldview find expression through religious ritual and music
thérèse smith though originally very much an outsider gradually found herself welcomed into clear
creek by members and officials of the clear creek missionary baptist church she was permitted to
record many hours worth of sermons and singing and engaged in community events as a participant
observer in addition she conducted plentiful interviews not just at clear creek but for
comparison at main st baptist church in lexington kentucky all of this enables her to analyze in
detail how music is interwoven in the worship service how people feel about the music that they
make and hear and more generally how the religious views so vividly expressed help the church s
members think about the relationship between themselves their community and the larger world
music and prayer enable the members and leaders of the church to bring the realm of the spiritual
into intersection with the material world in a particularly active way the book is enriched by
extensive musical transcriptions and an accompanying cd of recordings from actual church services
and these are examined in detail in the book itself thérèse smith is in the music department
university college dublin reprint of the original first published in 1882 the fortitude which won
kamlesh the cycle race had the designs of victories her future awaited though the battle was
still her own it was for her son jeet to win for her the tide takes a turn for the worse when the
very people who should have been the springboard to jeet s success pull the ladder from right
under his feet the inconsistencies of the unjust world left her tentative and worried and her son
battered and bruised jeet had fallen that s when jeet s angel the doppelganger emerges with the
second wind which if unleashed would take jeet to unprecedented heights will he remain fallen
will he not throw his dice in the game called life anymore will his courage rise with every
attempt of intimidating him above all will he be born in the second wind amazon comで30年以上にわたり ベスト
セラーにランクされる色と構図の決定版教科書 this reference work chronicles and categorizes more than 23 000 union
casualties at gettysburg by generals and staff and by state and unit thirteen appendices also
cover information by brigade division and corps by engagements and skirmishes by state by burial
at three cemeteries and by hospitals casualty transports incarceration records and civilian
casualty lists are also included the methodist church with its distinctive musical inheritance by
which the worldwide church has been enriched famously expresses its theology through its singing
its authorised hymnbook therefore means more than a hymn book does in other traditions it
expresses the central beliefs of the church itself and is commended to congregations as their
core worship resource seven years in development singing the faith is authorised by the methodist
conference and replaces hymns and psalms published almost 30 years ago containing the classic
best loved hymns of the christian tradition it also incorporates many bold and exciting elements
including hymns songs and liturgical chants from the world church a large proportion of its 830
items are 20th and 21st century compositions offering congregations a feast of musical choices
spanning centuries and continents it is arranged thematically in three parts god s eternal
goodness the trinity praise and adoration creation gathering for worship scripture and revelation
god s redeeming work the life of christ revealed throughout the christian year god s enduring
purposes the holy spirit our life in god prayer the sacraments our human journeys the saints and
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the life to come many helpful indexes enable fitting choices to be made that will enrich all
occasions of worship two years after its initial publication and aftersales of 120 000 copies
this presentation edition of singing the faith the authorised hymn book of the menthodist church
is published to public demand more than just a hymn book the church famously expresses its
theology through its hymnody and thus it hymn book is also a devotional and theological resource
seven years in development singing the faith contains the classic best loved hymns of christian
tradition and also incorporates many exciting new hymns songs and liturgical chants from the
world church a large proportion of its 830 items are 20th and 21st century compositions offering
a feast of musical choices spanning centuries and continents it is arranged thematically in three
parts god s eternal goodness the trinity praise and adoration creation gathering for worship
scripture and revelation god s redeeming work the life of christ revealed throughout the
christian year god s enduring purposes the holy spirit our life in god prayer the sacraments our
human journeys the saints and the life to come to weave and sing is the first in depth analysis
of the rich spiritual and artistic traditions of the carib speaking yekuana indians of venezuela
who live in the dense rain forest of the upper orinoco within their homeland of ihuruna the
yekuana have succeeded in maintaining the integrity and unity of their culture resisting the
devastating effects of acculturation that have befallen so many neighboring groups yet their
success must be attributed to more than natural barriers of rapids and waterfalls to more than
lack of contact with our modern world the ethnographic history recounted here includes not only
the spanish discovery of the yekuana but detailed indigenous accounts of the entire history of
yekuana contact with western culture revealing an adaptive technique of mythopoesis by which the
symbols of a new and hostile european ideology have been consistently defused through their
incorporation into traditional indigenous structures the author s initial point of departure is
the watunna the yekuana creation epic but he finds his principal entrance into this mythic world
through basketry focusing on the eleborate kinetic designs of the round waja baskets and the
stories told about them guss argues that the problem of understanding yekuana basketry is the
problem of understanding all traditional art forms within a tribal context and critiques the
cultural assumptions inherent in our systems of classification he demonstrates that the symbols
woven into the baskets function not in isolation but collectively as a powerful system cutting
across the entire culture to weave and sing addresses all yekuana material culture and the
greater reality it both incorporates and masks discerning a unifying configuration of symbols in
chapters on architectural forms the geography of the body and the use of herbs face paints and
chants a narrow view of slash and burn gardens as places of mere subsistence is challenged by
guss s portrait of these exclusively female spaces as systematic inversions of the male world the
sacred turned on its head throughout a wealth of narrative and ritual materials provides us with
the closest approximation we have to a native exegesis of these phenomena what we are offered
here is a new poetics of culture ethnography not as a static given but as a series of shifting
fields wherein culture and our image of it is constantly recreated in all of its parts by all of
its members cabaret performances are often known for bringing alive the great american songbook
from the 1920s through the 1950s for contemporary audiences but modern day cabaret does much more
than preserve the past it also promotes and fosters the new generation of american composers and
creates a uniquely vibrant musical and theatrical experience for its audiences so you want to
sing cabaret is the first book of its kind to examine in detail the unique vocal and nonvocal
requirements for professional performance within the exciting genre of cabaret with a foreword by
cabaret legend lorna luft so you want to sing cabaret includes interviews from the top
professionals in the cabaret industry including michael feinstein ann hampton callaway roy sander
sidney myer jeff harner and many others there are also chapters devoted to crafting your show
lyric connection do it yourself production and promotion and working with your musical team david
sabella and sue matsuki have crafted the perfect one volume resource for both the aspiring
cabaret singer and the singing teacher who seeks to learn more about this unique art form the so
you want to sing series is produced in partnership with the national association of teachers of
singing like all books in the series so you want to sing cabaret features online supplemental
material on the nats website please visit nats org to access style specific exercises audio and
video files and additional resources
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Born to Sing
2004-01-01

born to sing singing techniques cd and born to sing styles cd are included with the born to sing
book

Born to Sing
1978

two gifted good looking opera singers from different cultures and opposite sides of the track in
texas discover that falling in love is wonderful but love may not be enough if it interferes with
their dreams of success in the ruthlessly competitive world of opera d j mckay s dream of singing
in european opera houses clashes with his rich daddy s prejudices against such a sissy career his
obsession with beautiful eva villalobos doesn t sit well with his socialite mother either
meanwhile eva strives to help her poor family financially by achieving success on the stage so
what happens when their passion for each other thwarts their dreams how can their relationship
survive three thousand miles of separation will their ambition to succeed kill the only true love
they have ever known

Born to Sing
2011-02-15

the proven revolutionary step by step voice training program that produces immediate amazing
results as it focuses on breath support vibrato range resonance falsetto registers volume control
projection smoothing out the break and building confidence

Born to Sing
2006-07

the authors cover both vocal technique and style breath support upper and lower register popular
and classical music styles and more

Born to Sing
1985

for the last 44 years the author has been working to bring two great disciplines together the
voice teaching of two outstanding european vocal pedagogues of the twentieth century professor
frederick husler and yvonne rodd marling and the work of f m alexander who developed the
alexander technique the combining of these two techniques provides a powerful tool for developing
and sustaining vocal excellence and vocal health and this book brings the reader inside the world
of both of these remarkable techniques better singing awaits

Born to Sing
1985-05-01

first published in 1973 born to sing is a monumental undertaking one of the most comprehensive
totally entertaining studies of bird vocalizations ever available it offers a global survey of
modes of singing encompassing more than 5 000 species of singing birds with special analyses of
nearly 200 species with highly developed songs for the professional ornithologist informed
birdwatchers biologists psychologists philosophers and musicologists with a strong interest in
nature
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Born to Sing
1989-01

presents the life and career of taylor swift from her childhood to becoming a pop superstar

Born to Sing
2015-07-31

take a walk through the 50s during the time of the birth of rock n roll with willy j as he rises
from the black ghetto of the chicago stockyards to become a world wide star as a singer and
songwriter he starts his journey at just ten years old with a god given wonderful voice and is
discovered while singing amazing grace along the way he experiences the adrenalin e of being a
success and the deep sorrow of losing loved ones and best friends his overwhelming success will
bring him face to face with difficult decisions on this journey readers will also get to know
many of the stars of the rock n roll years muddy waters four lads elvis presley buddy holly
kingston trio howlin wolf patsy cline mahalia jackson ray charles sam phillips a young john
lennon and others responsible for the music that will last forever p 4 of cover

Born to Sing
2015-05-01

song of the angel sing like the angel you were born to be understand what it means to sing learn
how angels really sing and hear from the source the original extinct tongue of maroucinian and
arcadinian in never before seen original songs from the source

Born to Sing Deluxe Vocal Training
2003

you were born to sing and every singing tool is within you this book teaches you how to use each
tool in detail you will create a powerful confident and beautiful voice learn to overcome the
fear of singing discover why you don t like your voice and how to fix weaknesses and problems
relate to inspiring stories of others increase your range discover your unique natural voice the
joy of singing is waiting for you

Born to Sing
1992

in paperback for the first time this author s bestselling biography of mario lanza now contains a
fabulous new collection of forty rare photographs drawn from the private collections of lanza s
closest friend terry robinson and the tenor s niece the former actress dolores hart mario lanza
was blessed with one of the great tenor voices of all time a consummate artist whose repertoire
recognized no musical boundaries groomed at the outset for a career on the opera stage lanza
instead got sidetracked into hollywood where his powerful singing and larger than life
personality made him an overnight sensation his films most notably the great caruso and serenade
brought the world of puccini and his contemporaries to countless millions confirming his status
as one of the most exciting entertainers of his day but his staggering successes came at a high
price and by the age of thirty eight he was dead a victim of his own troubled psyche and
expansive lifestyle this richly detailed and definitive examination of mario lanza s life and
times warmly endorsed by the singer s daughter ellisa lanza bregman confronts the tragedy head on
revealing in the process a man torn apart by inner demons and an unbridled passion for life it
also includes the most exhaustive analysis ever captured in print of lanza s unforgettable career
as a recording film and concert artist

https://2021philips.mombaby.com.tw/


evolutionary psychology david buss 4th edition (Download Only)

2021philips.mombaby.com.tw

Taylor Swift
2017

a memoir from worldwide singing sensation susan boyle an inspiring story about overcoming
struggles and celebrating triumphs as she achieved her greatest dream in april 2009 a modest
middle aged woman from a village in scotland was catapulted to global fame when the youtube video
of her audition for britain s got talent touched the hearts of millions all over the world from
singing karaoke in local pubs to a live performance with an eighty piece orchestra in japan s
legendary budokan arena and a record breaking debut album susan boyle has become an international
superstar this astonishing transformation has not always been easy for her faced with all the
trappings of celebrity but in the whirlwind of attention and expectation she has always found
calm and clarity in music susan was born to sing now for the first time she tells the story of
her life and the challenges she has struggled to overcome with faith fortitude and an unfailing
sense of humor

The Musical Times and Singing-class Circular
1865

a biography of the renowned gospel singer who hoped through her art to break down some of the
barriers between black and white people

Born to Sing
2013-05

a biography of the renowned gospel singer who hoped through her art to break down some of the
barriers between black and white people

Chanson de L'ange: Sing Like the Angel You Were Born to Be
2008-12-11

an examination of worldviews religious belief and ritual as seen through the musical performances
of one afro american baptist church in a small black community in rural mississippi let the
church sing music and worship in a black mississippi community is based on years of fieldwork by
an irish ethnomusicologist who examines in more detail than ever before how various facets of the
clear creek citizens worldview find expression through religious ritual and music thérèse smith
though originally very much an outsider gradually found herself welcomed into clear creek by
members and officials of the clear creek missionary baptist church she was permitted to record
many hours worth of sermons and singing and engaged in community events as a participant observer
in addition she conducted plentiful interviews not just at clear creek but for comparison at main
st baptist church in lexington kentucky all of this enables her to analyze in detail how music is
interwoven in the worship service how people feel about the music that they make and hear and
more generally how the religious views so vividly expressed help the church s members think about
the relationship between themselves their community and the larger world music and prayer enable
the members and leaders of the church to bring the realm of the spiritual into intersection with
the material world in a particularly active way the book is enriched by extensive musical
transcriptions and an accompanying cd of recordings from actual church services and these are
examined in detail in the book itself thérèse smith is in the music department university college
dublin

Joan Maxwell
2009-10

reprint of the original first published in 1882
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Anyone Can Sing
2021-04-19

the fortitude which won kamlesh the cycle race had the designs of victories her future awaited
though the battle was still her own it was for her son jeet to win for her the tide takes a turn
for the worse when the very people who should have been the springboard to jeet s success pull
the ladder from right under his feet the inconsistencies of the unjust world left her tentative
and worried and her son battered and bruised jeet had fallen that s when jeet s angel the
doppelganger emerges with the second wind which if unleashed would take jeet to unprecedented
heights will he remain fallen will he not throw his dice in the game called life anymore will his
courage rise with every attempt of intimidating him above all will he be born in the second wind

Mario Lanza: Singing to the Gods
2014-09-30

amazon comで30年以上にわたり ベストセラーにランクされる色と構図の決定版教科書

Born to sing
2024

this reference work chronicles and categorizes more than 23 000 union casualties at gettysburg by
generals and staff and by state and unit thirteen appendices also cover information by brigade
division and corps by engagements and skirmishes by state by burial at three cemeteries and by
hospitals casualty transports incarceration records and civilian casualty lists are also included

The Woman I Was Born to Be
2011-06-14

the methodist church with its distinctive musical inheritance by which the worldwide church has
been enriched famously expresses its theology through its singing its authorised hymnbook
therefore means more than a hymn book does in other traditions it expresses the central beliefs
of the church itself and is commended to congregations as their core worship resource seven years
in development singing the faith is authorised by the methodist conference and replaces hymns and
psalms published almost 30 years ago containing the classic best loved hymns of the christian
tradition it also incorporates many bold and exciting elements including hymns songs and
liturgical chants from the world church a large proportion of its 830 items are 20th and 21st
century compositions offering congregations a feast of musical choices spanning centuries and
continents it is arranged thematically in three parts god s eternal goodness the trinity praise
and adoration creation gathering for worship scripture and revelation god s redeeming work the
life of christ revealed throughout the christian year god s enduring purposes the holy spirit our
life in god prayer the sacraments our human journeys the saints and the life to come many helpful
indexes enable fitting choices to be made that will enrich all occasions of worship

Mahalia Jackson
1985-12

two years after its initial publication and aftersales of 120 000 copies this presentation
edition of singing the faith the authorised hymn book of the menthodist church is published to
public demand more than just a hymn book the church famously expresses its theology through its
hymnody and thus it hymn book is also a devotional and theological resource seven years in
development singing the faith contains the classic best loved hymns of christian tradition and
also incorporates many exciting new hymns songs and liturgical chants from the world church a
large proportion of its 830 items are 20th and 21st century compositions offering a feast of
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musical choices spanning centuries and continents it is arranged thematically in three parts god
s eternal goodness the trinity praise and adoration creation gathering for worship scripture and
revelation god s redeeming work the life of christ revealed throughout the christian year god s
enduring purposes the holy spirit our life in god prayer the sacraments our human journeys the
saints and the life to come

Mahalia Jackson
1985

to weave and sing is the first in depth analysis of the rich spiritual and artistic traditions of
the carib speaking yekuana indians of venezuela who live in the dense rain forest of the upper
orinoco within their homeland of ihuruna the yekuana have succeeded in maintaining the integrity
and unity of their culture resisting the devastating effects of acculturation that have befallen
so many neighboring groups yet their success must be attributed to more than natural barriers of
rapids and waterfalls to more than lack of contact with our modern world the ethnographic history
recounted here includes not only the spanish discovery of the yekuana but detailed indigenous
accounts of the entire history of yekuana contact with western culture revealing an adaptive
technique of mythopoesis by which the symbols of a new and hostile european ideology have been
consistently defused through their incorporation into traditional indigenous structures the
author s initial point of departure is the watunna the yekuana creation epic but he finds his
principal entrance into this mythic world through basketry focusing on the eleborate kinetic
designs of the round waja baskets and the stories told about them guss argues that the problem of
understanding yekuana basketry is the problem of understanding all traditional art forms within a
tribal context and critiques the cultural assumptions inherent in our systems of classification
he demonstrates that the symbols woven into the baskets function not in isolation but
collectively as a powerful system cutting across the entire culture to weave and sing addresses
all yekuana material culture and the greater reality it both incorporates and masks discerning a
unifying configuration of symbols in chapters on architectural forms the geography of the body
and the use of herbs face paints and chants a narrow view of slash and burn gardens as places of
mere subsistence is challenged by guss s portrait of these exclusively female spaces as
systematic inversions of the male world the sacred turned on its head throughout a wealth of
narrative and ritual materials provides us with the closest approximation we have to a native
exegesis of these phenomena what we are offered here is a new poetics of culture ethnography not
as a static given but as a series of shifting fields wherein culture and our image of it is
constantly recreated in all of its parts by all of its members

Let the Church Sing!
2004

cabaret performances are often known for bringing alive the great american songbook from the
1920s through the 1950s for contemporary audiences but modern day cabaret does much more than
preserve the past it also promotes and fosters the new generation of american composers and
creates a uniquely vibrant musical and theatrical experience for its audiences so you want to
sing cabaret is the first book of its kind to examine in detail the unique vocal and nonvocal
requirements for professional performance within the exciting genre of cabaret with a foreword by
cabaret legend lorna luft so you want to sing cabaret includes interviews from the top
professionals in the cabaret industry including michael feinstein ann hampton callaway roy sander
sidney myer jeff harner and many others there are also chapters devoted to crafting your show
lyric connection do it yourself production and promotion and working with your musical team david
sabella and sue matsuki have crafted the perfect one volume resource for both the aspiring
cabaret singer and the singing teacher who seeks to learn more about this unique art form the so
you want to sing series is produced in partnership with the national association of teachers of
singing like all books in the series so you want to sing cabaret features online supplemental
material on the nats website please visit nats org to access style specific exercises audio and
video files and additional resources
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Singing on the Way. A Collection of Hymns and Tunes for Sunday
Schools, Social Worship and Congregations
2024-03-20

Genealogical and Family History of Southern New York and the
Hudson River Valley
1914

A Course of Singing Psalms, with occasional hymns: selected from
the Book of Common Prayer. [Compiled by Henry Thomas Ellacombe.]
1820

Born to be a Lady. A Novel
1874

Born in the Second Wind
2015-05-01

Making Color Sing
2018-12

Miscellanies, Literary and Religious
1879

Sunday School Hymns for singing
1836

Church Choral-Book, containing tunes and hymns for
congregational singing ... by B. F. Baker and J. W. Tufts
1860

Metrical Psalms and hymns, for singing in churches
1849
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Union Casualties at Gettysburg
2011-12-14

Singing the Faith (Words Edition)
2011-09-30

Singing the Faith: Presentation Edition
2013-08-28

To Weave and Sing
1990-08-16

Select Portions of the Singing Psalms, from the New and Old
Versions. To which are Added Hymns and Anthems. For the Use of
the Parish-Church of Knaresborough
1806

So You Want to Sing Cabaret
2020-07-09

Hymns adapted for Congregational Singing
1836
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